
Hello and Welcome to Bishop Challoner Year 6s! 

 

 

 

 

As you know already, it is so important to practise your spellings 

and increase your vocabulary. The more you practise, the better 

prepared you will be for September! 

 

Also, it can be fun learning the meaning of new words and how to 

spell them correctly. 

 

We hope you have fun using StarSpell for at least 10 minutes a 

day. Little and often is the                      to spelling success and  

confidence. 

 

 

The other                    to improving your spelling and learning new 

words is to read little and often every day. The great news is that 

you can read whatever you want—make sure it is something you 

enjoy! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. This will appear on your screen. 

We are starting you at level 5 out 

of 10 levels (the programme 

 

3. Click on this box. 

4. Click on ‘Spell’ on 

the ‘Learn’ bar. 

1. Use this link:  

https://starspell.app/skillLevel/5  

Either you can copy and paste the link OR 

hold down the  ctrl button and left click with 

the mouse at the same time  

5. When you have 

finished working 

through the spellings, 

you will return to this 

page, Press the 

‘back’ arrow 

https://starspell.app/skillLevel/5


6. You will be taken 

to this page. Click on 

the box next to the 

one you have just 

completed. 

7. Just like last time, 

click on ‘Spell’ on the 

‘Learn’ bar. 

8. Keep working your way 

through the word lists! Try to 

do at least 10 minutes a day. If 

you are finding these particular 

spellings too easy or difficult, 

then you can click on ‘Find 

level’ along the top of the 

screen and you can choose a 

list of words you think you 

need to practise.  

  

 

 

These are not spelling tests! They are lists of spellings for you to practise. It 

doesn’t matter how many times you get each spelling wrong. You won’t be 

graded on this (although do share with us how well you are doing!) Have fun 

with StarSpell and use it to build your confidence! 


